
P.E.O.P.L.E!
(PAC Executive Officer Positions for Latimer Elementary)

PAC is looking for new executive
officers for the next school year!

The executive team is elected at the
AGM in May and holds their positions

for the following school year.

Please see the second attachment for
the positions and duties.

Information on how to nominate
(yourself or others) will be sent out

closer to the AGM.

Please contact
latimerroadpac@gmail.com
if you have any questions.
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